
Warning 

Open Water / Thin Ice 

There will be a winter aeration system running on Rice Lake in Maple Grove during the winter of 2022-

2023. The location of the aerator is in the northwest corner of the lake extending approximately 250 

feet offshore from the property address 15573 91st Avenue North.  

Visit the lake website (www.ricelakemn.com) for more information about this project or e-mail 

ricelakeassoc@comcast.net with any questions. 
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